
 
Navy League of Canada - Nanaimo Branch 
Navy League Training Centre, Nanaimo, BC 

AGENDA – April 02, 2025 
1. Call the meeting – Land Acknowledgment 

2. Additions to the Agenda 

3. Adoption of the Agenda 

4. Review of previous minutes - minutes are posted on nanaimonavyleague.ca 

5. Next Meeting Dates for 2024/2025 Cadet Year – as per nanaimonavyleague.ca  

6. President’s Report – introduction of guests 

7. Treasurer’s Report 

8. Screening Report 

9. VID Report 

10. CO’s Reports 

12. New Business 

• CFmetr - Cassandra  

• Asset Liquidation (hockey nets and snowboard gear) - Scot 

• Boats update -Tony 

• Investment Options – Alicia  

• Volunteer Appreciation/Open House - Darrell 

• Stratly Update – Bob  

• Society – Darrell 

• Rotaract Bottle Collection partnership – Scot 

• Website update proposal – Anna will assemble a committee on this 

• Status of Branch Executive - Darlene 

12. Fundraising Initiatives 

• Feb 15, 2025       Annual Post-Super Bowl Bottle Drive - report 

• Mambo Pizza coupon          

13. Round Table Discussion – Alex Lothian, VID Pres in attendance 

14. Liaisons/Director Roles 
Director (Society Liaison)- Society President or appointed representative – Darrell Dudley 
Director (Amphion Alumni Liaison) President or appointed representative- Darrell Dudley 
Director (JP Bell Liaison) Alicia Clemance 
Director (Amphion Liaison) Melissa Boucher 
Director - Fundraising Initiatives- Louise Gilfoy (in need of  event Chairs) 
Director - Awards and Recognition – Sandy Dudley 
Director - Screening - Dana Swarts 
Director - Boats Programs -Tony Parson 

Director - Canteen Program (Nievalor Delmundo, Kevin and Sherry Chisolm)  



Director(s)-Bottle Recycling programs-Nikki Ginter and Natalie Lambert (Co Chairs) 
Director - Grants Branch and Society – Brendan Canavan 
Director – Community Relations – Bob Polmateer 
Director – Media/ Marketing / Social Media – Anna Jin  
         Outstanding Roles – Branch Membership Development, Service Club Liaison, Cadet Recruiting 

 

15. Adjournment – discussion with new members  

 
 

 

 

President’s Report 
April 2025 

 

Team, 
 

 
With a couple of months behind us since our last meeting there is much to be proud of, 

and much to be accomplished still. 

We have seen some progress on Stratly, and have benefited a total of just under $1000 

through the online donation portal since launching it in the Fall of 2024. The amazing thing 
to consider here is that these donations have not been solicited in any way, have not 

been part pf any campaign, and are 100% Canadian-Organic. Well, technically one 
donation was made by a Canadian while in the US. 

 
The Society has been very active in ensuring our building is not only sustained but 

constantly improving, and setting new standards. Our new tenants are also enjoying the 
use of our mess-deck space and the Society is enjoying the generated revenue, taking 

the heat off the Branch. 
 

The weather is a great reminder that will soon see boats in the water, ACRs and 
everything that comes with the season. We will wish to ensure that we do our best to 

connect with the community and community organizations in the coming months. My 
hope is to fill the seats at our ACRs with not only proud parents, but proud community 

leaders and supporters. Who’s with me? 
 

With gratitude, 
 
 

Scot  


